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PRESS RELEASE

TEXAS MOLECULAR DONATES TO THE DEER PARK VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT

(Deer Park, TX) - On Thursday, November 4, Texas Molecular, on behalf of the McDaniel Charitable
Foundation, made a very generous donation in support of the Deer Park Volunteer Fire Department

(DPVFD) in the amount of $25,000.

“We are incredibly grateful to Texas Molecular for their generous donation,” DPVFD Chief Don Davis said.
“This will give the Fire Department an opportunity to directly assist local families during the holiday
season and to complete other projects and programs in months to come. It is truly appreciated to have

Texas Molecular contribute to making this effort to support our local community.”

According to Jimmy Bracher, President of Texas Molecular Deer Park Services LLC, "Community
involvement is critical to our team at Texas Molecular - Deer Park. We are committed to supporting the
Deer Park Volunteer Fire Department by getting directly involved and showing our neighbors that we are

invested in their well-being."

To learn more about how to get involved with the Deer Park Volunteer Fire Department, go to

www.deerparktx.gov or contact the Deer Park Volunteer Fire Department at (281) 478-7283.
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PHOTO CAPTION: On Thursday, November 4, Texas Molecular, on behalf of the McDaniel Charitable Foundation, made a very
generous donation in support of the Deer Park Volunteer Fire Department (DPVFD) in the amount of $25,000. From left to right in
the photo are: Frank Marine, Marketing & Communications Consultant; Jimmy Bracher, President of Texas Molecular Deer Park
Services LLC; Don Davis, Fire Chief of the Deer Park Volunteer Fire Department; Jay Stokes, City Manager of the City of Deer Park;
and Chris Lobue, CEO Texas Molecular Deer Park Services LLC.



